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where the DSW Jazz Band did not perform. 
We had so much fun during the rehearsals 
and performances that we didn't even think 
that some people might not want to hear 
the Jazz Band anymore. 
 
A real highlight was playing in joint per-
formances (2004 & 2005) with a German 
jazz great: Wolf Doldinger & Best Friends. 
He was on tour with his band in the USA 
and made stopovers at the DSW. In the 
afternoon, we rehearsed with them, and in 
the evening they played a terrific gig, where 
we were allowed to accompany them on 
one piece. 

 
This was all possible thanks to the great 
effort of our bandleaders, Thomas Bunz and 
Thomas Busch, and the commitment of the 


